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FORTY FORT 
Available October 1 
1st floor, very well 
maintained spa- 
cious 2 bedroom, 2 
bath apartment in 
great neighborhood. 
Large living / dining 
area. Extra large 
eat-in kitchen with 
washer/dryer hook- 
up. Hardwood floors 
throughout. Front 
porch, screened 
back porch. Excel- 
lent storage, central 
air. Off street park- 
ing. $950 + utilities. 
Call 570-510-4778 
from 9am-5pm for 
an appointment 

FW TODA 
FORTY FORT 

Winterset Estates 
Studio Apartment 
New & charming. 
$600 per month + 
security & refer- 
ences required. 

A ly no pets. 
Call 570-814-1316 

HANOVER TOWNSHIP 
West End Road 
Clean & bright 3 
bedroom apart- 

ments. Heat, water, 
garbage & sewer 
included with appli- 
ances. Off street 
parking. No pets, 
non.smoking, not 

section 8 approved. 
References, securi- 

ty, first and last 
months rent. 
$725/month 
570-852-0252 
570-675-1589 

  

  

MOUNTAIN TOP 
WOODBRYN 

1 & 2 Bedroom. 
No pets. Rents 

based on income 
start at $405 & 
$440. Handicap 
Accessible. Equal 
Housing Opportuni- 

ty. 570-474-5010 
TTY711 

This institution is an 
equal opportunity 

provider and 
employer. 

Immediate Opennings! 

NANTICOKE 
2 bedroom, 1st 

floor. Large eat in 
kitchen, fridge, 

electric stove, large 
living room, w/w 
carpeting, master 
bedroom with cus- 
tom built in furni- 
ture. Ample closet 
space. Front/back 
porches, off street 
parking, laundry 

room available. No 
pets, smoking, 
water, sewer, 
garbage paid. 
$600/mo + gas, 
electric, security, 

lease, credit, back- 
ground check. 

Call (570)696-3596 

NANTICOKE 
347 Hanover St. 

1 bedroom, 1st 
floor, wall to wall 
carpet, eat-in 

kitchen with appli- 
ances, washer 
/dryer hook up, 
porch & shared 
yard. $400 + 

utilities & security. 
Call 570-814-1356 

  

  

      

HARVEYS LAKE 
1 bedroom, LAKE 

FRONT apartments. 
Wall to wall, appli- 
ances, lake rights, 
off street parking. 
No Pets. Lease, 

security & 
references. 

570-639-5920 

FW TODA 
KINGSTON 

Beautiful 1st floor in 
great neighbor- 

hood. 2 bedrooms, 
1 bath, newly 

remodeled. W/d 
hookup, stove, 
dishwasher, 

microwave includ- 
ed. All hardwood 

flooring except tile 
in kitchen and bath- 
room. NO PETS. 
$695/mo + utilities 
& security deposit 

Call Scott at 
714-2431 ext. 137 

EW TODA 
KINGSTON 

Newly remodeled, 
2nd & 3rd floor, 2 
bedroom, appli- 
ances included, 
central air, off street 
parking. $525 + utili- 
ties. No pets. 
Call 570-287-9631 
or 570-696-3936 

KINGSTON 
Penn St. 

6 rooms, 3 bed- 
rooms, 1.5 baths. 
Fully carpeted. 4 
closets. Gas heat. 
Washer/dryer hook 
up. Parking. Yard. 
No section 8. No 
pets. $725 + utilities. 

570-714-1530 

KINGSTON 
Remodeled 2 bed- 
room, dining & living 

room, off street 
parking. All new 

appliances. $600/ 
month + utilities, 
security & refer- 
ences. Water & 
sewer included. 

Absolutely No Pets. 
Call 570-239-7770 

KINGSTON 
West Bennett St 

1st floor 1 bedroom. 
Kitchen, living room, 

  

  

  

  

  

bath. Water & 
sewer included. 
$450 + utilities, 
security & lease. 

570-675-4938 

PW TOOK 
~ HOUSING 

Available Immediately 
ASK ABOUT 

OUR DISCOUNT 
PROGRAM... 

hhh R 
KINGSTON 

1 BEDROOM 
2 BEDROOM 
3 BEDROOM 

WILKES-BARRE 
2 BEDROOMS 
1st & 2nd floor 

WILKES-BARRE 
2 BEDROOM 
Modern, near 

Mohegan Sun 

All Apartments 
include: 
APPLIANCES 
MAINTENANCE 
SEWER FEES 

Ask about our 
good credit 
discount! 

570-899-3407 
Tina Randazzo 
Property Mgr 

NANTICOKE 
2nd floor, 1 bedroom 
non smoking. Water 
& sewer ‘included. 
No pets. 1 year 
lease + references. 
$380/month + secu- 
rity & utilities. Call 

570-735-3719 

    

            

    

NANTICOKE 
603 Hanover St 

2nd floor, 1 bed- 
room. No pets. 
$550 + security, util- 
ities & lease. Photos 
available. Call 

570-542-5330 

~ NOXEN 
2 bedrooms. No 

Pets, References & 
security required. 

Heat included. $700 
Call 570-639-5592 

Need a Roommate? 
Place an ad and 
find one here! 
570-829-7130 

PITTSTON 
1 bedroom. Off 
street parking for 1 
vehicle. Washer 
dryer hookup. 
Fridge & stove. Non 
smoking. $425 + 
utilities, security & 
references. Call 

570-430-3804 

PITTSTON 
Recently remodeled 
1 bedroom. Kitchen, 
living room & laun- 
dry on 1st floor. Off 
street parking. Gas 
heat. $500 + utilities 
Call 570-299-9030 

SUGAR NOTCH 
Charming 2 bed- 
room. Wall to wall 
carpeting, com- 

pletely renovated. 
$450/mo. Tenant 
responsible for 
own utilities. 

570-822-6184 
646-807-5699 

FW TOD{ 
SWOYERSVILLE 

ENERGY EFFICIENT 
1 bedroom + 4 

rooms. Very mod- 
ern & clean. 1st 

floor, washer, dryer, 
off street parking, 
new carpeting 1st 
month & security 
required. Quiet & 
respectful building. 
No pets, no smok- 
ing. $550 + utilities. 
Call 267-872-4825 

WHITE HAVEN 
LARGE 1 BEDROOM 

WITH DEN ON 
1/2 ACRE 

View specifics on 
Craig’s List under 
“Poconos-apts 

housing” 
$700/mo. 

belle50212006 
@yahoo.com 

NEW rou 
WILKES-BARRE 

123 GEORGE AVE 
2nd floor, 2 bed- 
room. Stove, dish- 
washer, washer/ 
dryer hook up. $550 
per month + utilities 
& security. No pets, 
lease, credit check, 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

  

WILKES-BARRE 

Mayflower 
Crossing 

Apartments 

570.822.3968 

2,3&4 

Bedrooms 
- Light & bright 
open floor plans 

- All major 

appliances included 

- Pets welcome* 

- Close to everything 

- 24 hour emergency 

maintenance 

- Short term 
leases available 

Call TODAY For 

AVAILABILITY! 

www. mayflower 

crossing.com 

  

Certain Restrictions 

Apply* : 

OPPORTUNITY 

WILKES-BARRE 
264 Academy St 
1.5 bedrooms, 

newly renovated 
building. Washer & 
dryer available.. 
$600/per month 
includes heat, hot 
water and parking. 

646-712-1286 
570-328-9896 
570-855-4744 

FW TOD 
WILKES-BARRE 
3 bedroom, 1/2 
double, 1.5 bath, 

gas heat, off-street 
parking, fenced in 
yard, excellent 
condition. $600/ 
month + utilities, 
references & 

security. No pets. 
Call 570-654-7992 

WILKES-BARRE 
AvaiLABLE Now! 

Two spacious, 5 
room, 2 bedroom 
apartments. 1st & 
2nd floor. Rent + 
utilities. Lease & 
security. No pets. 

$550 & $625 
570-650-3008 or 
570-881-8979 

WILKES-BARRE HEIGHTS 
356 E. NORTHAMPTON 

1st floor, 1 bed, 
large kitchen, deck. 

Clean. Heat & 
water included. 
$450/ month + 

security & refer- 
ences. Call 

570-824-9071 

EW T0004 
WILKES-BARRE 
HEIGHTS 

Townhouse type 
apartments. 2 

bedrooms, Stove , 
Fridge, washer/ 

dryer hookup. Off- 
street parking. Utili- 
ties by tenant. No 
Pets. $495/month 
570-825-8355 
6 to 8 pm ONLY 

WILKES-BARRE 
Maffett St 

Just off Old River 
Road. 7 room, 3 
bedroom, 2nd floor 
duplex. Off street 
parking, deck in 
rear. Ample closet / 
storage. Neutral 
decor. Appliances 
included. $625 + 
utilities, security & 
lease. No pets. 
570-793-6294 

WILKES-BARRE NORTH 
807 N. Washington 

2 bedrooms, 2nd 
floor. Wall to wall 
carpeting. Eat in 
kitchen with appli- 
ances. Off street 
parking - 2 cars. 
Coin op laundry. All 
utilities included. 
$650 / month + 
security. No pets. 

570-814-1356 

FW TOY 
WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 

2nd floor, 2 
bedroom, big living 
room, off-street 
parking, washer 
/dryer hook-up. 
$500 + utilities & 
security deposit. 
570-690-7721 

      

  

  

      

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 
SECURE BUILDINGS 
1&2 bedroom 

apartments. 
Starting at $440 

  

references. i . Section 8 ok. 
570-472-9494 570-332-5723 
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UTILITIES. 

for special events 
« Exercise Equipment 

=     

SAINT 
Apartments 

419 N. Main St., Wilkes-Barre 
+ Secured Senior Building for 62 & older. 
+ 1 bedroom apartments currently available 

for $501. per month INCLUDES ALL 

* YOU regulate heat & air conditioning 
+» Laundry Room Access 
+ Community Room/Fully equipped kitchen 

*» 24 Hour Emergency Maintenance 
» Garage & off street parking 
» Computer / Library area 
+ Curbside public transportation 

[2 rm ror S200 

JOHN           
  

WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 
TWO APARTMENTS 
Recently renovated 

2 & 4 bedroom 
apartments avail- 
able. Off street 
parking. Serious 

inquiries only. $600- 
$800 + utilities 
570-242-3327 

FW TODA 
WYOMING 

1 bedroom, 2nd 
floor. All utilities incl. 
$595/mo + security. 

No Pets. 
(570) 762-7522 

944 Commercial 
Properties 

  

  

953 Houses for Rent 

FW 1004 
* hk Kk Kk 

HNGSTON 
Executive ome 
‘well maintained. 
Newly remodeled. 

Front porch, 

foyer entrance, 
hardwood floors, 
living room, dining 
room, 4 bedrooms, 

2 fireplaces, 2.5 
baths, granite 

kitchen, sun room, 
basement with 

plenty of storage, 
no pets, no smok- 

ing. $1,600/month 
570-472-1110 
Nice Area 

  

  

      

DOLPHIN PLAZA 
Rte. 315 

1,700 - 2,000 SF 
Office / Retail 

4,500 SF Office 
Showroom, 
Warehouse 

Loading Dock 
Call 570-829-1206 

MEDICAL, 
PROFESSIONAL, RETAIL 

OFFICE SPACE 
Medical / profes- 
sional space - over 
2,000 sq ft. Retail 
space, move in con- 
dition, over 2,000 
sq. ft. Located in S. 
Wilkes-Barre. Cor- 
ner of Carey Ave & 

  

Hanover St. 
Between Myers 
High & Geisinger 
South Hospital 
Call 570-824-0693 

FW TOY 
315 PLAZA 
900 & 2400 SF 
Dental Office - 

‘direct visibility to 
Route 315 between 
Leggios & Pic-A- 

Deli. 750 & 1750 SF 
also available. Near 
81 & Cross Valley. 
570-829-1206 

  

944 Commercial 
Properties 

FW TOA 
OFFICE SPACE 
18 Pierce St 
Kingston, PA 

Available Immedi- 
ately, Off street 
parking. Security 
required. 2 room 

Suite $200/month, 
4 room Suite 
$500/month, 

includes utilities. 
570-690-0564 
570-823-7564 

EW T0004 
WAREHOUSE / 
COMMERCIAL 

2,275 Sq. Ft. Build- 
ing in Wilkes-Barre. 
Formerly used as a 
commissary. Load- 
ing dock, plenty of 
parking. Call 

570-814-8106 

FORTY FORT 
26 BEDFORD ST. 

1ST FLOOR 
1 bedroom. $550 
month. Off street 
parking. Washer & 
dryer included. Fire- 
place in living room, 
Tenant pays gas & 
electric. 

570-287-5090 

Shopping for a 
new apartment? 
Classified lets 

you compare costs - 
without hassle 

or worry! 
Get moving 

with classified! 

JENKINS TWP 
WYOMING 

2 bedroom 1/2 dou- 
ble. Tile kitchen & 
bath. Off street 
parking. $600 + utili- 
ties. 570-237-2076 

PLYMOUTH 
3 bedrooms. Newly 

remodeled with 
yard & large patio. 
Washer & dryer 

hookup, wall to wall 
carpeting, $650 + 
utilities, 1st month 

rent & deposit 
required. Section 8 
O.K. 570-779-3965 

953 Houses for Rent 

BEAR CREEK 
4500 SQ/FT 

RENTAL 
Available immedi- 
ately, 5 bedrooms, 
5 bath rooms, all 
appliances provid- 
ed, washer/dryer 
on premises, no 
pets, finished 
basement, all hard- 
wood, 2-car 
garage. $2000/per 
month, water and 
sewer paid, Call 

570-899-6065 

FW TODA 
NANTICOKE 

2-3 bedrooms, 1.5 
baths, sewer & 
garbage included. 
All other utilities by 
tenant. Security & 
references. $650/ 
mo. 570-735-0977 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

        

EW TODA 
THORNHURST 

3 bedroom, 1.5 
bath, appliances, 
attached garage. 

Full basement on 2 
acres. No pets or 
smoking. $850/mo 

plus security 
570-842-8786 

LINEUP 
ASUCCESSFUL SALE 

IN CLASSIFIED! 
Do you need more space? 
A yard or garage sale 

in classified 
is the best way 

fo clean out your closets! 
You're in bussiness 

with classified! 

WYOMING 
Beautiful 2 bed- 
room, 1 bath. A/C. 
All appliances 
included. New wall 
to wall carpet. 
Attached garage, 
off street parking, 
large yard with 
patio, in school zone. 
No pets. No smok- 
ing. Quiet Neighbor- 
hood. $1,100 + 
security & utilities. 
Call 570-237-5632 

  

  

1000 
SERVICE 
DIRECTORY 

  

  

1024 Building & 
Remodeling 

fst, Quality 
Construction Co, 
Roofing, siding, 

gutters, insulation, 
decks, additions, 
windows, doors, 

masonry & 
concrete. 

Insured & Bonded. 

Senior Citizens Discount! 
State Lic. # PAOST320 

570-299-7241 
570-606-8438 

1129 Gutter 
Repair & Cleaning 

GUTTER 2 Go, he 
Licensed & Insured. 
We install custom 
seamless rain 
gutters & leaf 

protection systems. 
CALL US TODAY ABOUT 
OUR 10% OFF WHOLE 
HOUSE DISCOUNT! 
570-561-2328 

1228 Plumbing & 
Heating 

VMF -Service Now! 
We fix Fumaces, Hot 
Water Heaters, Boil- 
ers & handle Plumb- 
ing, Heating, Air 
Conditioning, Refrig- 
eration. 24 Hour 
Service. Licensed & 
Insured. 30+ Years 
Experience. Call 
570-343-2035 

1249 Remodeling & 
Repairs 

Refinish your bath 
tub for as low as 
$299 for jobs 
scheduled by 

Oct-14. Includes 
non skid, SAve $110! 

Call Perma Glaze 
1-800-292-6502 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Collect 
Cash. 
Not 
Dust. 

Sell itin The 
Times Leader 

Classified 
section. 

    

  

Call 829-7130 
to place an ad. 

Y ONE LEADER. 
THE TIMES LEADER = — 

timesleader.com       

ny
       

  

Find the 
perfect 
new pet E, 

The Classified 
section at 
timesleader.com 

Call 829-7130 
to place your ad. 

timesieader.co weting a wi i & 3 

4 yet In trove Great deals every day! 
MATION & WOHL 

THE TIMES LEADER 
timesieader conn 
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